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New Management                                                                                                                

It is with sadness and regret that after nearly 10 years here at Ferndale my Last day 

will be on Friday 08th June 2012. As many of you are aware our new branch 

Russell hill Road will open on the 11th June 2012 and I will now be managing this 

site. I know that several of you were able to come across for our open day, and it 

was a pleasure to see so many of you come and offer your support.  

My time here at Ferndale has been joyful. During this period I have been 

privileged  to seen many children grow, develop and become wonderful  young 

individuals.  You will all be sadly missed.  

 Samantha Penn who has been my Deputy for the past 3 years, she will now be 

managing Ferndale. During her period of being a deputy she has proven herself to 

be extremely efficient and has demonstrated good leadership qualities. I know that 

she has already won the hearts of many parents and children alike. I am positive 

that the high standards of childcare and education that parents have become a 

custom to will continue.  I would like to take this opportunity to wish Sam all the 

very best in her new post.  

 

Russell Hill Road Day Nursery                                                                                                  

Our new nursery is also registered for additional services which we would also 

like to extend to the parents and children here at Ferndale. Our Croydon branch is 

open from 7am-7pm on Saturdays and we are also registered to provide 

overnight care. These facilities can be used as and when parents need the use of 

either of these services. We do expect demand to be high so we would recommend 

booking in advance. To check for availability, make a booking or to seek further 

information about either of these facilities then please do not hesitate to speak to 

Samantha.                                                                               

 

Ferndale Road Day Nursery 

Ground Floor Exbury House 

Ferndale Road 

London 

SW9 8AZ 

Tel: 020 7733 9779 

E-mail: info@ferndalenursery.com 



Queen's Diamond Jubilee                                                                                                 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the 01st June 2012 the children celebrated the Queen's Diamond Jubilee by 

having a tea party in the garden. Though the weather was not as glorious as it had 

been over the days previous, at least there was no rain to dampen our spirits.  A 

good time was had by all and it was nice to see so many parents join in with our 

festivities. Thank you for all the party food donations that were kindly made by 

some parents.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and families for their 

unwavering support, and I hope that I will still see parents on return visits to 

Ferndale. 

 

With kind regards 

Yours sincerely 

 

Natalie Salawa 

 

 

 


